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17th July 2023 

 

Dear Princeton class, 

 

In September, after your summer holidays you will return as Year 4’s. I’m sure you just as 

excited as me for the fun filled, action packed year ahead which includes our residential to 

Runways end, swimming lessons and lots of outdoor learning. Having seen you around the 

school and getting to know you in Year 3 I know you are all fantastic role models who 

demonstrate all the PRIDE values. 

 

In Year 4, we will explore lots of fun history and geography topics, create wonderful art, build 

up our skills in French, use our voices and other instruments in music, get physical in PE, 

design and make items in DT, build understanding of faith and religion in RE, discuss and 

share ideas in PSHE and develop our computing skills. 

 

Thank you for a lovely transition day together creating our very own wild things and getting 

to know each other a little better. I can’t wait to set up the ostrapigapus’s, panparcheen’s, 

sausage-spot-strapper’s, eladrazechemou’s, supersonic leopard dragon spot’s, pelacat’s, 

cathinorogopard’s and tatahdoliodilerhison’s new home in the classroom and get the rest of 

the room ready for us to move into. 

 

I can wait to hear all about your summer adventures especially what books you have read! I 

have a challenge for you- learn one new thing this summer (I’d love to see photos). I am 

going to learn how to cross stitch so I hope I have something to show you when we return.  

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Heighton 


